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"“We wish to recognise the generations of the local Aboriginal people of the Bundjalung Nation who have 

lived in and derived their physical and spiritual needs from the forests, rivers, lakes and streams of this beau-

tiful valley over many thousands of years as the traditional owners and custodians of these lands." 

Dear Families and Friends,  

School Concert: DATE CHANGE – Hopefully everybody received the details about the date 

change for the school concert. Olly and I felt that, with the bush fire situation as well as the 

number of sick students this term, we needed a bit more time to prepare. The new date is 

Monday December 16. I truly hope that date works for everyone. Please encourage your 

children to practise their lines and songs for the school concert and talk to them about their 

costumes.  

Science with Frauke: The children have been investigating the different states of matter and  

how bluetooth waves & sound waves differ.  Investigation of different forms of heat transfer 

resulted in the children creating these beautiful ice artworks using salt & food colourings. 
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Dates To Remember  

Fri Dec 6th Kindy Orientation 

Mon-Fri Dec 9-13th Surfing 

Mon Dec 16th Christmas Concert  

In the classroom: This week in Maths we 

have been working on multiplication and in 

English we have been racing to finish the an-

nual school magazine. In Geography the stu-

dents are investigating what it is like to live in 

different places and the Seniors are creating 

their own house swap reality TV show. 

Surfing Lessons: In Week 9 all students will be 

participating in surfing lessons with Let’s Go 

Surfing at Byron Bay. Thanks to the Sporting 

Schools grant, there is no cost to parents. 

Please return the attached permission notes 

as soon as possible. 


